
SKYROCKETTING FOIA REQUESTS AND SEVERE REPUBLICAN CUTS 
 

Despite the Obama Administration’s unprecedented actions to increase government transparency, FOIA backlogs at 

agencies have increased because of Republican cuts to agency budgets and dwindling numbers of FOIA personnel who are 

forced to process record numbers of incoming FOIA requests. 
 

 

 


